
 

 

ST BRENDAN’S NETBALL SEASON IS 
COMING!!! 

 

 

 

We invite everyone who would like to be involved 
with the St Brendan’s Netball Club Committee in 

Season 2024 to come along to a Meeting on Tuesday 
13th February in the School Hall at 7:00pm (Enter 

via Knight St). 
 

 

We welcome all students from Years 2 - 6 wishing to play on Saturday 
mornings as part of the Shepparton Netball Association Junior 

Competition.  

Online Registration Forms for players will be available soon. 
 

 

The success of our club relies on volunteers. If you would like to be 
involved as a Coach or Team Manager this season, please express your 

interest to stbnetball@gmail.com  
 

 

We look forward to a fun netball season in 2024! 
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